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Craig, Sondra

From: Josh Miner <jwminer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 7:27 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Homeless “solutions”

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Please just build more housing and stop playing whack-a-mole! We have a homelessness problem because we 
don’t have anywhere near enough housing. And we don’t need more “affordable” or “low income” housing — 
we probably have enough already. The problem is that it is all occupied.   
 
Building much much much more market-rate housing — apartments, condos, multiplexes, and single family 
units — will cause people to move out of where they currently live, freeing up that unit for someone else to move 
into. 
 
You’ll know that we’ve build enough units when property values start to decrease, and homeowners like me 
start complaining. When that happens, ignore it, because you’ll have accomplished the task at hand.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Josh Miner  
2225 State St, La Crosse, WI 54601 
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